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Dear Parents 
 
We have had some great celebrations this week in terms of our children’s achievements. We had a fantastic display of 
our musicians’ talents in a Rocksteady assembly and on Tuesday evening Arabella was presented with a beautiful trophy 
and an Amazon gift card for coming second at national level in the Rotary writing competition. Emma was also recognised 
for winning at local and district level for her photography. 
A very proud moment for our school. 
Hope you all have a lovely weekend 
 

Well done to this week’s Golden Padlock Winner, Ivan you are a scooting superstar.   

We are looking for Parent Governor’s, if you are interested in becoming a Governor please do pop into the 
office for an application form. 



 

  

Anning class had a fantastic trip to the County Museum to learn about the history of our coastline, how fossils are 
formed and about the famous fossil hunter - Mary Anning, We even met her! We enjoyed exploring the whole 
museum and dressing up too! 

Arabella was invited to Waterstones this week for her prize, she 
came 2nd in the national young writer’s Rotary completion.  

What an amazing achievement we are so proud of you.  



  

  

 

A very Big Thank you to Mr and Mrs Newman who have made a very generous gift of a 3D printer to our school. 

We have had a student on work experience this week with our year 4’s and he has set up the printer and our 
pupils have had the opportunity to go through the process of design and production .This is a great assets to 
the school the children have all been very excited to use it.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week shire class gave a wonderful assembly to their parents and carers, lots of really confident reading about 
a Midsummers night dream which they have be learning about in English. 

We also got to see some of their wonderful artwork.  Well done Shire class you have all done so well. 

On Wednesday our school chaplains visited the 
parish office with Mr Williams and Mrs Hedges. 

The children had a great afternoon they enjoyed 
some cake and refreshing cold drinks. 

They then had a look around the parish centre. A 
big Thank you to Father Babu and Irena for their 
time. 



Upcoming events  

Year Group Event Date 

Whole School 

Maiden Castle  

End of term celebration Picnic -Pupils only   

Wagamama Trip-9am-11.30 

Tuesday 15th July  

Iceni  Leavers Mass-6pm School Hall/ parents and 
Siblings invited.   

Wednesday 16th July  

Whole school Leavers party day 

Non school uniform  

  

Thursday 17th July  

Whole School Children finish for summer Holidays  Friday 18th July 

Year 1,2,3,4  Children return to school   Tuesday 2nd September  

Have a good weekend. P.Fearn 

 


